
W A R N I N G ! ! !  
 

Promethean Boards 
(also called Smart Boards) 

located in classrooms 
 

What YOU need to know! 
 
Montgomery County Public Schools is in the 
process of installing Promethean Boards (also 
called Smart Boards) in most classrooms.  If your 
group is assigned a room with a Promethean 
Board, please be advised of the following: 
 

Facts Community Use Guidelines 
Promethean Boards (also called Smart 
Boards) are “interactive” and work together 
with a computer.  

Promethean Boards are for use by 
authorized MCPS personnel ONLY.  No 
community use is allowed. 

Promethean Boards look similar to regular 
white boards, but are not the same.  
Special markers are required. 

Use of regular markers, even white board 
markers, will damage the Promethean 
Boards. 

Promethean Boards have electrical and 
cable hook-ups, which differentiates them 
from regular white boards. 

If in doubt - DO NOT USE. 

CUPF will be working with schools to cover 
Promethean Boards. DO NOT REMOVE THE COVER!! 

Promethean Boards are VERY costly. 

In the event of damage, community users 
are responsible for repair and/or 
replacement.  Please provide appropriate 
supervision.  Do not allow anyone or 
anything to come in contact with the 
Promethean Board. 

As more schools convert to Promethean 
Boards, there will be less and less black or 
white board space.   
 

Groups are encouraged to consider 
procuring portable boards, flip charts, easel 
pads, etc when board space will be needed 
for your program as use of black or white 
board space cannot be guaranteed. 

 
 

 


